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Embassy of the Republic of North Macedonia 
The Hague 

N o.38-01-60 

06 March 2022 

Dear Prosecutor Khan, 

I have the honor to refer to the letter sent to your Office by the Embassy of the United 

Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland on 2 March 2022, on behalf of the 

group of States Parties, and who, acting under article 13 (a) and article 14 (1) of the 

Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court, have submitted referral to the 

Court of the situation in Ukraine. 

In this regard, I have the further honor to inform you that the Government of the 

Republic of North Macedonia, as a State Party to the Rome Statute, wishes to join 

this initiative. 

Ambassador 
Beti J acheva 

Prosecutor Karim A. A. Khan QC 
International Criminal Court 
Den Haag 

Copy for information to: 
H. E. Joanna Rapper, 
Ambassador of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland 
The Hague 
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